
Kindergarten registration for Fall 2023 is now open. New families to Pearl City should use this link to begin the online

registration: New Student to District

Families who already have a skyward account can simply add their child in skyward. If you are unsure about having an

account, please contact the main office. We will be having a Kindergarten Registration during the
Pearl City Art Show April 14th. We will have a computer in the main office with someone available to help

with the registration process if needed. PLEASE BRING your child’s official birth certificate from the courthouse and we
will make a copy of it in the main office. If you cannot attend, please contact our office at 815-443-2715 for further
information. No fees will be due at this time.

https://skyward.iscorp.com/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsedupearlcityil/skyenroll.w

